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A special thank you to Cael Morris, Martyrs 
alumni. Cael built a Gaga Ball Pit for our school for 
his Eagle Scout project, this was an idea that was 
presented to PTO. The kids are loving it!
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President’s Message 
Hello Martyrs families! My name is Jessie McIntyre, and along with my husband Jared, we 
are this year’s NAM PTO Presidents. We are very excited for this school year, and look forward 
to working with the PTO committee to provide support and fellowship opportunities for our 
NAM teachers, students and families. 
We have been reviewing the survey results from last spring, and see a need for 
transparency. The PTO committee will provide newsletters in the fall, winter, and spring, along 
with inviting parents to our September 25th PTO meeting at 6:00 p.m.. We hope you can make 
it!

Martyrs Night Out
Martyrs night out is a great opportunity 
for fellowship provided by local businesses 
who give back to our school.  

•September 12th: Freddy’s 
27th & Cornhusker 

•October 10th: Dairy Queen Fallbrook 

•November 14th: Chipotle 27th & Superior

PTO Happenings
We wanted to share a few things that PTO has 
been up to: 

•Hosted ice cream social at open house 

•Created welcome back gifts for teachers & 
provided snacks for the teachers lounge  

•Gave funding for uniforms for the 
Cross Country team 

•Purchased books for the new school year

•We will be providing lunches for teachers & 
staff for conferences in September

•Approved funding to purchase new equipment 
for grounds crew, John Deere X390 which is a 
mower and snow blower with a snow cab

•Hosting a thank you dinner for the grounds 
crew volunteers 

We need your help
Here are some upcoming events you 
can find on Track It Forward that PTO 
needs help with: 

•Volleyball season starts September 
14th. We need help with gate and 
concessions at our home games 

•Trunk or Treat will be October 29th. 
Please sign up to host a truck for this 
fun event

Attention soccer and flag football 
teams!! Martyrs' PTO is currently 
accepting fall sports 
outdoor field rentals. Email us 
at namptotreasurer@gmail.com for 
availability and more information

Contact us: NAMSchoolPTO@gmail.com


